



Welcome to music! I'm Mrs. Thompson and I'm so excited to be your music teacher this year. I received my Bachelor's in Music Education from the University of Florida. GO GATORS! This is my 18th year teaching in Pinellas County schools. I have been married to my husband for 10 years and we have 2 kids- one in 1st grade and one in VPK. I look forward to meeting you and having a great school year!

Wish List:

Hand sanitizer
Kleenex
Disenfectant wipes
Disenfectant spray
White copy paper
Colored copy paper

Contact Me:

Phone: 727-893-2335

Email: thompsonsara@pcsb.org